
fred@governedge.com 

Tue 2020-02-04 4:01 PM 

Hi all 

  

Please be advised that the attached report was considered at the OAPSB Board meeting of 29 Jan 

2020, and the following resolution was carried: 

  

THAT the Zone Finances – Policy Options report be received, and 

  

THAT Zone Policy development be deferred for a maximum of one year.  

  

Moved by: Ken Gansel; Seconded by: Rick Milne 

  

Fred  
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